THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Dr. Richard Hughes, Superintendent

DATE:
December 15, 2005

SUBJECT:
Creekside Start-up Funds

ISSUE


Creekside School will need new and replacement computers and other equipment to start the new school.

FACTS

When we have opened new schools in the past, the Board has provided start-up funds to purchase new equipment such as computers that cannot be purchased with construction funds. As with Lakewood, furniture and equipment is moved from the old buildings but there is not enough to furnish the new and larger building. The state allows furniture to be purchased from construction funds but items that have a life of five years or less are not allowed. Creekside has requested funds to purchase computers and maps for the new building. Lakewood was provided $25,000 in the Working Budget for the same type of start-up items when it opened.  Start-up funds for Creekside were not included in the budget but because of rising interest rates, we will have additional revenue from investments that will cover the increase in expenditures.

RECOMMENDATION


Approve $25,000 to Creekside for purchasing computers and other start-up needs.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve $25,000 to Creekside for purchasing computers and other start-up needs.

